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Comments I strongly object to this application on many fronts. 
I visit friends weekly on the Loxwood Road and find the junction to the A281 very difficult to negotiate 
at the best of times and you are going to allow the number of HGV's to enter and exit the Loxwood 
Road at this point. 
I have on many occasions had to pull in while travelling the Loxwood road to allow larger vehicles to 
pass as oncoming traffic. This road is too narrow in many places for the HGV's proposed to pass 
safely, 10 feet is required for this type HGV , therefore 20 feet (6.1m) road width minimum. 
The dangers associated with the size and numbers of vehicles proposed is extremely worrying for 
residents and visitors. 
The impact of noise and disturbance, let alone dust and fumes, will be unbearable for those living on 
this road. The environmental impact will be unacceptable, and that is just from road use. 
At the site itself there will be an incredible impact of trees, hedgerows, wildlife which will never 
recover, footpaths, bridleways, watercourses. 
I strongly object to this application 
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